We are really looking forward to seeing you here on Saturday and it is all looking wonderful around and about.  James Hellier and our foresters have built some xcountry jumps to suit every ability which are dotted all around the route.  You are welcome to do them all - or none - as you see fit.  
David will be firing up the BBQ and so there will be a Bruce Brymer sausage bap with drink for those who are wanting one, starting shortly before 12noon.  We will also have something for any vegetarians!
The route will be marked but if you want to download the pdf you will get an idea of where you are and where the jumps will be.
Caroline

